
3110 60th Street, Sacramento, CA 95820     ·     916-395-4750     ·     www.tahoe.scusd.edu 
 

                                            @TahoeElementary 

Tahoe Elementary School 

  

 
 

September 12, 2023 
Dear Community Partner, 

 

At Tahoe Elementary School, we consider the “extras” like music, art, and garden education to be 

“necessaries.” With that in mind, we work hard each year to raise funds so that these and other impactful 

programs are available to all of the TK-6th grade students at our school.  

 

We will be holding our annual Jog-A-Thon on November 9th, 2023, and we need the support of community 

partners like you to make it a success! While our students work to gather personal pledges, there are 

various costs with which we need your help. Each of our students will receive an event shirt to celebrate 

their hard work. Additionally, we give out prizes for our top earners, fastest runners, most motivated classes, 

etc. And don’t forget the popsicles at the end of the run! 

 

Our goal this year is to raise $20,000 for our music program and other enrichment programs. That is a lofty 

goal for a Title I school! But we know that with hard work and the support of people like you, we can make 

it happen for our students!  

 

Any amount of money that you’re able to provide will be greatly appreciated! And all donations are tax 

deductible! (Checks can be made out to Tahoe Elementary PTA. Tax ID #94-6174614.) 
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$5,000 ♫ ♫    ♫ 

$2,500 ♫ ♫   ♫  
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$500 ♫ ♫ ♫    

$250 ♫ ♫     

$100 ♫      

 

If you have any questions or would like to donate something other than money (gift cards, prizes, 

decorations, etc.), please reach out. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Heather Bennett, Principal                     Becky Wiegand, PTA President 

heather-bennett@scusd.edu                    ptapresidenttahoe@gmail.com 
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